
 

 

 

GRANDPARENTS 
AND CARERS DAY 
                                                  
TUESDAY 30TH OCTOBER 2018 
 

NSW Grandparents Day is held every year in October to celebrate 

the role grandparents and older people play in society – both the 

things they have done, and the things they keep doing.                                                                     

On Tuesday, the 30th of October, Edensor Park Public School 

will celebrate ‘Grandparents and Carers’ Day’ by recognising the 

special contribution that grandparents and carers make to their 

family and to our school community.  On this day, students will be 

busy sharing stories and writing poems about their grandparents 

or carers, as well as participating in craft activities to show their 

appreciation for their love and care. 

We would like to extend an invitation to all our grandparents 

and carers to visit their grandchildren’s classroom on this 

Tuesday from 10.30am until 11.00am to share in an activity. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

NSW Grandparents 

Day is held in 

October each year. 

──── 

Grandparents Day 

celebrates the 

important role of 

grandparents and 

carers in the family. 

──── 

We invite 

grandparents or 

special carers to visit 

their grandchild’s 

class to share in an 

activity. 

──── 

Join us at Edensor 

Park Public School 

on Tuesday, the 30th 

of October at 

10.30am-11.00am 

──── 

 

To all our 

grandparents and 

carers near and far, 

we appreciate all 

you do and we think 

you’re great! 


